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Summary of decisions 

Board of Governors 

 

Meeting of 19 February 2018 

 

Approval of the Supplemental Memorandum of Understanding with Greece  

 

The Supplemental Memorandum of Understanding with Greece was approved by the Board of 

Governors on 22 March 2018. On the same day, the European Commission signed it on behalf of the 

ESM. The Supplemental Memorandum of Understanding updated the Memorandum of 

Understanding with Greece, which was approved in August 2015 and last updated in July 2017. 
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